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There are now just days left before our big annual event - our

Garden Party and Picnic at Athelhampton House which takes

place on Sunday 10 August.

This is our major fund-raising and social activity and, at the

time of writing, we have approaching 100 cars pre-booked. If you

haven't already completed your entry form and paid your money

for Athelhampton remember only those who pre-book are

guaranteed a place on the rear lawn. 

Advance entries at the £12 per head discounted price close

on Friday 01 August so there isn't much time remaining.

Because there is such a lot to do on the day, from greeting

fellow MG enthusiasts as they arrive, handing out programmes

and goodie bags, taking on-the-day payments, directing

individual club cars to their designated parking areas and

manning the various stalls, I shall be asking every club member in

attendance to undertake some duty during the day. 

Entry forms are still available  via the club website - advance

entry fee is £12 per person, but remember pre-booking closes on

Friday 01 August (more details later in this newsletter) or £15 on

the day.

As everyone should already be aware, long standing 1020

member Richard 'Dick' Jolly died last month after a short battle

with cancer and his funeral is set to take place on Saturday 16

August at 2.30pm at the Harbour View Crematorium, Randalls

Hill, Lytchett Minster, Poole BH16 6AN. It will be followed by a

wake at the same venue.

Dick was a well-respected and popular club member who

was a regular at club nights, coach trips and car shows. He also

organised and ran a very successful series of road runs (Jolly

Runs) for the club about two decades ago.

Many will remember that for a period Dick was the custodian

and regular driver to car shows of Patrick Cooke's red MGB

Roadster which had appeared in the feature film Sleuth driven

by Michael Caine. Latterly Dick used his own Austin Healey 1000

on club road runs and to take part in car shows.

As well as being a member of 1020, Dick was also a member

of the Dorset Jaguar Enthusiasts Club, Poole Bay Classics and the

Dorset Midget and Sprite Club, so was widely known in the local

classic car world - a large number of people are expected to

attend the funeral.

There will also be representatives from Dorset Police as he

was originally in the force and served as a motorcycle rider. His

second career as a registrar saw him marry many local couples

including at least one of these being club members.

Another of his interests was as an observer for the Institute

of Advanced Motorists so a few of his colleagues from the IAM

will be in attendance.

Any club members who has not already told Chris Adamson

that they plan to attend the funeral and wake are asked to

contact Chris at club night so that he can advise Dick's family of

likely numbers for the catering.
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This month's club meeting on the evening of Monday 04

August will feature the ever-popular Race Night.

For those who have not been present at one of these events

before, it is where we show a series of horse races and club

members can back their favourite horse in each race with the

chance to win small cash prizes.

Each race features eight horses and after the runners have

been described by the commentator, and before the race starts,

the film is stopped to allow club members to place their bets -

tickets are £1 per horse.

The race is then shown in full and the holders of the winning

tickets collect a share of the prize pot after each race. So,

remember to bring lots of one-pound coins as it is cash only

betting on the event.

The meeting is also the final opportunity to bring along items

for the Athelhampton tombola and the jigsaw stall.

Bakers who are planning on helping to supply provisions for

the Athelhampton cake stall but have yet to let Pat Lodge know

are asked to contact her during the evening.

Chris Adamson will be seeking out those members who are

coming to Athelhampton to allocate them duties on the day.

Finally, prizes for the monthly club night raffle are always

welcome - please hand them to Jackie Cherrett.

August club night - Race Night

The Boscombe Down Aviation Collection at Old Sarum airfield

on the outskirts of Salisbury will be the destination for the 1020

Autumn Road Run on Sunday 12 October.

Starting point will be the Sammy Miller Motorcycle Museum

at Bashley (near New Milton) where Sammy's Pit Stop café will be

serving teas and coffees from 9.30am with the option of a

breakfast roll (bacon, sausage, egg or veggie) with a hot drink at

the special discounted price of £7.50p.

Cars will then set off on a road route heading due north

through the New Forest using lesser-travelled roads before

reaching Old Sarum airfield where we will have reserved parking

outside the aviation collection.

Participants will then have the option of going straight into

the museum where we have arranged discounted admission of

£10 per head or have lunch at the newly installed Hanger 3 café.

Members will recall that the original Hanger 3 restaurant was

destroyed in a fire earlier this year but since then new temporary

kitchens, bar, toilets and undercover seating have been installed

prior to a complete rebuild due to start in two years time.

We will be arranging a special menu selection for those who

want to have lunch. There is also the option of a pre or post lunch

drink at the adjacent Dark Revolution micro-brewery.

More details will follow next month and entry forms with all

the food options will be available at the September club night or

direct from Chris Adamson on email: chris@1020mg.org.uk

Autumn Road Run and Aviation Museum

Club members are being invited to take their MGs along to

the True Lovers Knot Family Fun Day and Vintage Rally, which is

being held over this month's Bank Holiday weekend (23, 24, and

25 August) at Tarrant Keyneston.

There is no age limit for exhibits and entry is free. The show

will begin at 12noon each day with exhibitors being asked to be

fully set up and ready by 11.30am.

From 12pm onwards, vehicle movement around the site will

be restricted but should you need to leave the site during this

time, inform a volunteer, who will arrange for you to be escorted. 

This is the second year the event has been staged, last year it

raised £2,500 for Friends of Paediatric Intensive Care Unit (PICU),

a registered charity that supports critically ill children and their

families at Southampton Children's Hospital.

Note that the closing date for entries is 15 August 2025.

An entry form can be found at:

https://form.jotform.com/tlksteamup/tlk-family-fun-day-and-

vintage-rall

For more information tel: 07598782032 or email:

tlksteamup@gmail.com

True Lovers Knot Vintage Rally



Athelhampton - Our Big Day Out

By the time you receive this newsletter there will be just a few days remaining to get your advance lower price entry in for our

Annual Garden Party and Picnic on Sunday 10 August at Athelhampton House and Gardens.

Advance booking fee is £12 per person - entry forms are available from Chris Adamson at chris@1020mg.org.uk or one can be

downloaded from the diary section of the 1020 website - see 10 August entry on the home page.

Pre-booking provides direct entry to the event, access to the gardens, reserved parking on the rear lawn, access to the licensed

restaurant café, a free event programme, discounted admission to the Elizabethan House and, for the first 70 cars to arrive on the

day, a free goodie bag.

The day features regional MGOC club displays, trade stands, summer hamper draw, tombola, a rolling wine raffle, jigsaw sales, a

silent auction and, new for 2025, a cake stall.  This year we have guests attending from Dorset Triumph TR Register and the Dorset

Jaguar Enthusiasts Club.

All proceeds from the day are going to our nominated charities: Dorset & Somerset Air Ambulance and Macmillan Caring Locally.

Gates open at 10am (volunteers can arrive from 8am). Competition presentations take place at 2pm and the day finishes around

4pm when the gates will close. 

Setting-up of the relevant event shelters, parking signs and club banners will take place on the day before at 3pm - volunteers to

assist will be required.

Advance entries close on Friday 01 August. On-the-day admission for those not pre-booked will be £15 per person but this does

not guarantee reserved parking on the lawn.

ATHELHAMPTON DAY - HOW YOU CAN SUPPORT YOUR CLUB

Saturday Set-up:

We need volunteers to come along to Athelhampton the day before our event to help erect the various stand gazebos, club signs

and mark out the parking areas for the various visiting clubs.

If you can spare some time please get there for 3pm - the more helpers the quicker things will get done.

Volunteers on the day:

Club members will be needed to staff the various stalls, welcome cars as they arrive and marshal the parking on the rear lawn.

Volunteers for the morning duties are asked to be there as soon after 8am as possible.

It is hoped that every club member attending the day will do their bit to help spread the workload. Chris Adamson will be

assigning tasks at the August club night or contacting people by email to ask them to take on either a morning or afternoon

assignment.

If there is a particular duty you would prefer (either helping-out on a stand, welcoming arrivals and handing out programmes and

goodie bags or with the parking) please let Chris know.

Tombola prizes:

We need suitable prizes in advance (not on the day) for the Grand Tombola which is our biggest fund-raising activity of the day.

Items can be handed to Patricia Lodge at the August club night. All the prizes are pre-ticketed in advance.

Cake stall:

Calling all home bakers - this year for the first time we will have a cake stall to help boost income. If you can bake a suitable cake

(ideally ones that can be easily cut into portions as we plan to sell them by the slice rather than whole cakes) please let Patricia Lodge

know so that we can check who is bringing which flavour. We are trying to be able to offer a variety of cake rather than everyone

baking the same. 

You will also need to supply a list of ingredients for each cake so that those who have dietary requirements can check they are

not allergic to any ingredient.

Jigsaw sales:

One of the most popular stands at the Athelhampton day is always the one selling jigsaws - if you have any clean and complete

jigsaws you would like to donate please hand them to Patricia Lodge or Chris Adamson at the August club night.



Richard wins the 8Members9 Choice9 award
Rubber bumper MGBs are often regarded, by the more elitist

MG enthusiasts as second-class models - but obviously not for

1020 club members as the 1980 Vermillion example (that's

reddish orange to most people) of Richard Nye was voted the

'Member's Choice' winner at last month's club night.

Among a diverse and colourful collection of 35 MGs that

ranged from a 1950s MGA to an all-electric MG4, Richard's well

maintained and lovingly cared for MGB Roadster took the top

honour by one vote from the RV8 of Ian Hanstead.

Richard was presented with the new 'Colin Sexton Memorial

Shield' by Colin's son William (the latest new club member) who

brought along Colin's double award-winning MGB GT and was

accompanied by his brothers Ben and George.

A bag of MG goodies and a selection of car cleaning products

were also handed to Richard by evening sponsor Wayne Healey -

who will be attending Athelhampton later this month.

The evening also included a first time table-top sale which

raised over £50 for the club's charities.

Congratulations to long-standing club members Henry and

Aline Larkin who celebrated their diamond wedding anniversary

last month - they were presented with a card and bottle of fizz by

Chris Adamson at the July club night to mark the occasion.

On their actual anniversary day the couple received a

congratulatory card from none other than the King and Queen

which they proudly displayed at the mid-month pub meeting,

part of a week of celebrations with family and friends.

Coincidentally they shared their anniversary with the

birthday of Queen Camilla so it was extra special for them to

receive the card on that day.

Diamond Duo



The second in a short season of 1020 mid-month pub

meetings and meals attracted a strong contingent of club cars to

The Lamb Inn at Winkton near Christchurch.

Thanks to club member Patrick Bligh-Cheesman who

arranged this for us and to the fine weather which brought out a

colourful collection of MGBs to the country pub located between

Christchurch and Bransgore.

A group of 15 club members, including Bill Smith (who

normally lives in London) tucked into a meal in the restaurant

section which had been reserved for our exclusive use while

others chose to have a pint or a soft drink in the beer garden.

A new feature for next month's (06-07 September)

International Autojumble at Beaulieu is a Classic Car Park which

club members can be part of.

If you own a vehicle built in 2000 or earlier, no matter the

make, model or condition, you're invited to showcase your pride

and joy in this new display. 

You'll have direct access to the Autojumble from the display

area, making it easy to explore the event. Classic Car Park tickets

include full access to the Beaulieu attractions.

A limited number of tickets are available for this feature

priced at £20 per adult on each day and are available now until

2pm on 29th August or until capacity limits are reached. If you

are attending as a passenger in the Classic Car Park, you also

need to purchase a Classic Car Park ticket.

Judges will be choosing a Show Favourite on both days of the

event, with the winner going home with a trophy!

The autojumble itself features fields packed with automotive

and vintage stands, a Bonhams Auction and an Automart.

Mid-month meeting and meal 

Classic car parking at Autojumble



Club outing to Westival 2025
Ten club cars assembled for the ever-popular Westival show

at Fryers Field, West Moors last month and enjoyed a relaxing

day with plenty to see and do.

As well as a diverse collection of classic and some modern

cars, the annual show featured over 40 stalls with a mix of local

charities and commercial businesses as well as vendors offering a

selection of hot food and drinks. 

Other attractions included live music, children's

entertainment, birds of prey handling and flying displays,

mountain bike stunts from Urban Displays, a circus workshop and

woodcarving demonstrations.

Making a return to the  Broadstone Fun Day last month, 1020

provided one of the larger club displays at the well-attended

local event hosted by Broadstone Fields in Trust.

A collection of 10 MGs of varying ages, although mostly

MGBs, took part in the show which also featured a large number

of stalls and attractions including circus acts and marching bands.

There was also a dog show organised by Waggy Tails in which

club member Eddie Milligan and his dog Barney won second

prize in the most handsome male contest (Barney not Eddie).

Everyone had an enjoyable and relaxing day which was held

on one of the hottest days of the year so far which brought out

crowds in their thousands.

Broadstone Family Fun Day



Sherborne between the showers

Return to the Cotswold Caper

Despite the occasional rain, the recent Sherborne Classic and

Supercar Show proved popular with car enthusiasts from across

the region - among the many local cars involved were 1020

members Les and Jackie Cherrett - who comment on the event.

'There were 1,500 cars predicted for the Sherborne Classic

show, although it felt there were less cars than the last few years.

Perhaps the weather put people off, as we arrived and left in

heavy showers, although it did come out quite hot and sunny at

lunchtime.

There weren't that

many MGs at the

show. The 1960 MGA

pictured was the only

MGA we spotted and

that belonged to

Jackie's brother, who

had travelled over

from the Isle of Wight

for the weekend.

The car of the

show was a Jaguar-

the winner receiving

their prize from Tiff

Needell.'

Adrian and Rita Mullins who organised last year's 1020 club

trip to the Cotswold Caper returned for this year's event seduced

by the fact it started less than half a mile from where they lived

before they moved to Bournemouth.  

Last time they did the run in a Fiat 500 after their MGBGT

(Merryl) failed to proceed and had to come back on a low loader

- this year the couple were hoping the GT would be up to the

challenge but, sadly, as Adrian explains, things didn't go to plan.

'Many of you know I am good at DIY (Don't Involve Yourself)

but I did replace the temperature sensor on the radiator as she

was beginning to get hotter on runs and I sensed the fan wasn't

cutting in as it should.

On the day we got Merryl out of the garage, I noticed she was

leaking water.  I rang the local helpdesk (otherwise known as Pip

Bonner) who said it might just be pressure and she should be

fine.  After last year we didn't want to risk so opted to take our

everyday Mercedes (Helga).

We booked into the hotel, met with our friends, had a pint or

two (taxi both ways) and returned to get a good night's sleep

before the 80 mile run.  At 2:30am the fire alarm went off and we

were forced out of rooms into the car park.  We quickly donned

some warm clothing and were out.  Thirty minutes later the fire

engine arrived after visiting the Travelodge, we didn't appreciate

that as the alarm was for the Premier Inn.

Next day we were woken by sunshine and were off to

Tewkesbury Rugby club for an early start.  Raffle tickets

purchased and we were on our way.  The rugby club is in the

shadow of the abbey and on the site of the battle in 1471 which

was a pivotal encounter in the War of the Roses

We headed south to the village of Apperley and then turned

north to skirt Corse Lawn. We then passed through Twyning and

Stensham where we saw a radio telescope that forms part of the

six linked observatories forming Jodrell Bank Merlin. 

On past Elmley Castle where Queen Elizabeth I stayed and

then through Broadway, a quintessential Cotswold village.

Passing Snowshill Manor which was the unconventional home of

the eccentric Charles Wade.  

Then we parked at the famous folly, Broadway Tower and

entered the café for lunch.  

The second half of the run passed Dover hill which is the

home of the Cotswold Olympics which hosts events such as Shin

Kicking, a sport that goes back to 1612.  

Passing through more villages we eventually passed Stanway

House, famous for its gravity fed 300 foot fountain which is the

tallest in the world.  

Back to the rugby club and we were lucky enough to win a

prize in the raffle - which you may see in the tombola at

Athelhampton.'



Inaugural New Forest Car Show

Next coach trip to visit D-Day Story

All things MG at Discount MG Rover Day

Bournemouth and Poole MGOC supplied one of the larger

displays at the inaugural New Forest Car Show which was held

last month at Brangsore Recreation Ground and organised as a

new venture by Bransgore Rotary.

The club display mainly featured MGBs which sparkled in the

all-day sunshine while club members were grateful for the shade

provided by the club event shelter.

Among those taking part were locals William Sexton (with

Colin's MGBGT) and his wife Gina with their twins along with

Colin's other sons Ben and George and their families all enjoying

a day out.

The mix of cars was accompanied by a selection of

autojumble and trade stalls and the event was voted a big

success - the organisers are already putting in place plans for

next year when they hope it will be even bigger.

Details are due to be announced shortly for the next 1020

Coach Trip which is being planned for November and will be

heading to the D-Day Museum at Portsmouth with the option of

a stop at Gunwharf Quays shopping centre.

The trip is being organised by committee member Alasdair

Wellwood and will start at Hamworthy Sports Club at 9am. The

coach will first drop off anyone who only wants to visit Gunwharf

Quays before proceeding to the D-Day Story at Southsea where

club members will have over three hours to tour the attraction.

Participants should note that the two venues are not within

easy walking distance of each other.

The museum tells the story of the liberation of Europe from

Nazi Germany occupation. It is told using the personal

possessions and words of the people who took part. It includes

audio-visual presentations, authentic vehicles and hands-on

interactives which help to bring the story to life.

The story is told in four parts beginning on board Landing

Craft Tank 7074 - the last surviving LCT from D-Day. Next, is the

Preparation galleries, to learn more about the planning that went

into the operation. D-Day and the Battle of Normandy follows -

taking you back to 06 June. 

Finally, the tour reaches the Legacy gallery and Overlord

Embroidery, to see the colourful and emotive stitched panels

that tell the full story of D-Day.

Costs are likely to be £30 for a coach seat and museum entry,

or £17 for just a seat on the coach stopping at Gunwharf Quays.

More details and booking forms next month.

New Forest parts specialist, Discount MG Rover, who were

the main sponsors of MG 100 at Beaulieu, are to host their next

Open Day at the Gang Warily event grounds near Fawley on

Saturday 30 August.

The day is primarily aimed at owners of MG Z Series (and

Rover versions) and the newer MGF and TFs.

However Scott and his team will also welcome all models of

MG and Rover as well as other interesting cars and their owners. 

Event access is free and is an opportunity to meet and chat

with other MG and Rover owners and see some interesting and

rare models from the 1990s and 2000s.

Check out their advert in this newsletter.



A diverse selection of MGs appears in the next SWVA Classic

Auction at Holton Heath on Thursday 31 July.

First up (Lot 7) is a 2001 MGF in British Racing Green with a

black soft top over a cloth interior with a genuine reading of

70,902 miles. It has had just two owners from new and has a

guide price of £800- £1,200.

Lot 40 is a 1972 MGB GT finished in Blaze Red with a

contrasting fawn leather interior and a walnut dashboard. It has

been fitted with a Ford Sierra five-speed gearbox and has an

estimate of £4,000-£5,000.

Lot 78 is a 2004 MG TF 115 Sunstorm with an MOT history

that supports the reading of 25,947 miles from new. It could be

yours for £2,000-£3,000.

Carrying the same MGTF designation but from an earlier age

is Lot 84, a 1954 MG TF in black with a matching black soft top

and side screens, complemented by a green leather interior. It

comes from a local MG club member and has an estimate of

£10,000-£12,000.

A 1969 MGB in British Racing Green with a black soft top and

beige leather interior appears as Lot 92 - see photo right.

It features comfort seats, a wind stop and a Moto-Lita

steering wheel, and it is sold with both full and half tonneau

covers. It underwent a comprehensive bare-metal restoration by

Jentree Classic Cars of Lewes. 

Mechanical upgrades include a fast road Stage 2 engine plus,

all new body panels, doors, boot, bonnet, a full respray and rust

protection via waxoyl and underseal. This example has a guide

price of £6,000-£8,000.

FOR SALE
* Workshop overalls, size XL with embroidered 1020MGOC Club logo - £25 ono 

* Ralph Lauren Polo Jacket size XXL with embroidered 1020MGOC Club logo - £30 ono 

* Two-piece MG branded leather travel luggage set - £60 ono

* MG metal sign - £10 ono

* MG Skys the Limit poster - £30 ono

* MGB Limited Edition poster - £40 ono 

* 2 x MG History Files - £30 each ono 

* MGB Haynes manual - £25 ono 

* MGB (red) framed picture - £10 

* Road Atlas still in packaging - £20 ono

* Set of four Chrome wire wheels fitted with almost new 185 70R 14 tyres, 

comes with matching chrome wheel spinners -  £1,200 ono 

Email: natasha_hales@yahoo.co.uk 

or telephone: 07882 098769 or 01202 257433

Multiple MGs in next SWVA auction



FOR SALE

1974 MGB GT V8
Damask red with webasto roof

Original factory car - 98,000 miles

Owned since 1984 with only two previous owners 

£15,000 

Tel Val on: 07780 657387 (Weymouth)



Bournemouth and Poole MGOC

ANNUAL GARDEN PARTY AND PICNIC

SUNDAY 10 AUGUST 2025
ATHELHAMPTON HOUSE AND GARDENS

Gates Open 10am - Presentations at 2pm

MGOC Club Displays / Trade Stand / Summer Hamper Draw / 

Rolling Wine Raffle / Jigsaw Sales / Cake Stall / Silent Auction /

Tombola / Licensed Restaurant

Advance tickets - £12 per person
(includes entry to the event, access to the gardens, reserved parking on the rear lawn, 

free event programme, discounted admission to the Elizabethan House)

Free goodie bag for the first 70 cars to arrive on the day

(Advance entries close on Friday 01 August)

Alternatively on-the-day admission £15 per person

(this does not guarantee reserved parking on the lawn)

Details and an entry form - email: chris@1020mg.org.uk

Proceeds to: Dorset & Somerset Air Ambulance and Macmillan Caring Locally





1020 CLUB ACTIVITIES AND EVENTS 2025
Events in red are organised or supported by 1020

All events are subject to cancellation or postponement

AUGUST

03 Picnic in the Park, Lymington

04 1020 Club Night - Race Night 1020mg.org.uk

08-10 Purbeck Rally

10 1020 ATHELHAMPTON GARDEN PARTY 1020mg.org.uk

17 Blandford Brewery Breakfast - Dorset Car Club

17 Compton Abbas Airfield Breakfast meeting

22-24 CarFest South, Laverstoke Park Farm carfest.org

22-24 Silverstone Festival, Northamptonshire

23-24 Henstridge Wings & Wheels

24 Canford Classic & Supercar Show, 

Canford School

25 Verwood Rustic Fayre inc Classic Cars

30 Discount MG Rover Open Day, Fawley

SEPTEMBER

01 1020 Club Night - Call My Bluff 1020mg.org.uk

05-07 Classic Steam at Norden

06 Brunel Run, Bristol Area MGOC bamgoc.co.uk

06-07 Beaulieu International Autojumble beaulieu.co.uk

05-08 1020 Dartmoor Weekender - including 1020mg.org.uk

07 The Tamar Vallley MGOC People & Places Run

07 John Haynes Classic Car Show haynesmuseum.org

07 Compton Abbas Airfield Breakfast meeting

07 South Downs Run - West Sussex MGOC wsmgoc.co.uk

12-14 Goodwood Revival goodwood.com

21 Chichester MGOC Day at Arundel Castle

21 Blandford Brewery Breakfast - Dorset Car Club

21 MG Z Day, Shuttleworth Collection, Old Walden

28 Classic Cars on Christchurch Quay bppcltd.com/ccotf/



1020 CLUB ACTIVITIES AND EVENTS 2025

CONTINUED . . .
OCTOBER

06 1020 Club Night - AGM & Unusual Aircraft talk 1020mg.org.uk

12 1020 Autumn Road Run including visit to the 1020mg.org.uk

Boscombe Down Aviation Collection 

19 Blandford Brewery Breakfast - Dorset Car Club

NOVEMBER

03 1020 Club Night - Skittles Challenge 

Return match v Dorset TR Register 1020mg.org.uk

16 Blandford Brewery Breakfast - Dorset Car Club

25 Inter-Club Quiz (Teams wanted) 1020 hosting 1020mg.org.uk

DECEMBER

01 1020 Club Night - Festive entertainment 1020mg.org.uk

07 1020 Christmas Lunch, Bridge House Hotel 1020mg.org.uk

A LIST OF EVENTS CAN ALSO BE FOUND ON THE WEBSITE - 1020mg.org.uk

MG used the recent Goodwood Festival of Speed to unveil

two new all-electric models - the MG IM5 executive saloon

(pictured right)  and MG IM6 SUV (seen in action below).

The IM5 Long Range can travel up to 441 miles on a single

charge with the 100 kWh battery option sitting on a new 800V

architecture capable of delivering a 10 to 80 percent charge in

just 17 minutes. Both feature powerful electric Hurricane

motors with 0 to62mph achieved in just 3.2 seconds for MG

IM5, and 3.5 seconds for MG IM6.

MG IM models are defined by technology-led, premium

cabins. Innovative features such as Rainy Night Mode and 4

mode One Touch Park Assist, which utilises the car's 360

degree cameras and autonomous driving capabilities to

perform complex parking manoeuvres automatically.

Urban driving is made simpler still with the introduction of

bi-directional, rear wheel turning technology, reducing the

turning circle on the MG IM5 to 9.98 metres. 

A focal point of the cabin is the immersive, ultra-HD 26.3

inch infotainment display which is supported by a 10.5 inch

touchscreen. All cars feature a panoramic roof and a bespoke

audio system featuring 20 speakers with the addition of four

in-ceiling Sky Speakers for the richest, fullest sound. 

MG is introducing six models into its UK home market, with

a choice of 75kWh and 100KwH batteries as well as single and

dual motor options. 

The IM5 range starts at £39,450 for the Standard 75 kWh

version, with the Long Range 100 kWh model priced at

£44,995, and the 100 kWh Performance variant available for

£48,495. The larger IM6 SUV begins at £47,995 for the Long

Range 100 kWh model, rising to £50,995 for the Performance

version, and £52,995 for the exclusive Launch Edition.

Also appearing at Goodwood was the Cyberster Black

featuring a black finish and the MG Cyber X (see below)

concept a compact, all-electric urban explorer featuring matte

grey finish and pop-up headlights, 

MG has announced that its existing MG4 EV and the MGS5

EV will be available with a grant of £1,500 which will be over

and above any incentives currently offered by MG's 155 UK

dealer partners.

MGs on track at Goodwood Festival



Club Clothing

Caps - £11

Bobble Hats - £14 (new)

Beanie Hats - £14 (new)

Polo Shirts - £16 

Full Zip Fleece - £22

Rugby Shirts - £27

Quarter Zip Fleece - £28

Mens Waterproof Jacket - £36

Gilet - £39

Ian Hanstead email:

ian@1020mg.org.uk

KINSON TYRE SERVICE

1469 Wimborne Road, Northbourne,

Bournemouth BH10 7BQ

Tel: 01202 573698 / 576653

Monday - Saturday 8.30am - 5.30pm

Email: kinsontyreserv@yahoo.co.uk

www.kinsontyres.co.uk

MIKE ROLLS SERVICES 

FOR MGs
Units 9/10 Fifehead Business Park

Manor Farm, Fifehead Magdalen,

Dorset SP8 5RR

Tel: 01258 820337

mikerolls4mgs@compuserve.com

www.mikerolls4mgs.co.uk

Mon to Fri 8am - 6pm (Wed - 5pm)

Saturday 8am - 1pm

10% discount on labour charges 

Spare parts at competitive prices

Full valets from £40

All types of cars undertaken

Mobile service 

Fully insured

Tel: 07738479000

www.healeysmobilevaleting.co.uk

10% discount

Companies

mentioned on this

page offer discounts

to club members on

presentation of your

membership card

MG SPECIALIST
Unit 4, Badgers Green, Waterloo Road, 

Corfe Mullen BH21 3SN 

Tel Darren: 01202 695656 / 07849615702

Email: workshop@timelessclassiccars.co.uk

Unit C1 Hailey Centre, 46 Holton Road

Holton Heath Trading Park, Poole BH16 6LP

Tel: 01202 622808 / Mobile: 07891 281254

Email: phoenix4classics@aol.com 

Servicing / Maintenance / Repairs 

Wax oil treatments / Stone chip protection 

Pre-MOT inspections / Tuning services

Collection and delivery service

Courtesy car available

X Part distributor

Classics and Modern MGF and TF catered for

Open Mon-Fri 8am-5pm / Sat 8.30am-1pm

NEW ITEMS 


